

Information Bulletin

Bulletin #: I2016-026

Date: March 14, 2016

Fax: (905) 264-9445

To: District Administrators, Presidents

CC: OSA Board of Directors, OSA Staff

From: Matthew Greenwood, Manager Club Development

Subject: URGENT: Respect in Sport upgrade

The Respect in Sport online education program will be offline from Tuesday March 15th to Thursday March 17th for important upgrades.

The upgrades will include new Activity Leader content and an automated alert to users when recertification is required.

The Respect in Sport program will be back online from March 18th to all users, including those requiring recertification. An alert to users requiring recertification will be sent on March 21st.

Clubs and all applicable Leagues should be aware and notified of this prior to the start of their respective seasons.

In the near future, an additional Bulletin will be circulated regarding further expansion of the Respect in Sport education program over the next five years within The OSA

If you have further questions in this regard please contact Matt Kassabian.